Mr.Lam,

| feel this proposal should not be approved at this time.

MidPen Housing has yet to address real issues regarding the property at 1500 Capitola Road. The soil is
contaminated, abandoned buildings on the property have been broken into, evidence of illegal drug use.
To date, MidPen has done little to rectify these issues.

With these major issues yet resolved, a historical installation is premature and frivolous.

Thank you,
Carol Childers
1521 Leila Ct.
Santa Cruz, CA
(831) 247-0105



